
OCALA	BOAT	CLUB

BOARD	OF	DIRECTOR’S	MEETING


NOVEMBER	02,	2020


I. Call	To	Order:

Meeting	called	to	order	by	Purser	Molly	Lemon.

O.B.C.	Officers	In	Attendance:

Florence	Hoffman	&	Molly	Lemon

O.B.C.	Committee	Members	In	Attendance:

Joy	Ennis,	Allan	Jensen,	Louise	Jansen,	Charlie

Parkinson,	and	Gary	Shartzer.

Sunshine:

Christine	Parkinson


II. Secretary’s	Report:

Tabled.


III. 	Financial	Report:

Tabled.


Building	&	Grounds:
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Molly	reports	that	she	has	had	the	flower	Beds	
refurbished.		Molly	states	it	is	looking	real	good.		The	cost

of	this	job	was	$250.00.		Molly	stated	that	he	has	other	
ideas	for	improvement	and	Molly	will	report	on	this	at	a	
later	date.	Their	names	are	Robert	&	Nickie	Young.

The	Young’s	are	also	doing	the	building	cleaning	and	are	

doing	a	good	job.		The	Young’s	expressed	interest	in	




doing	the	lawn	maintenance	and	keeping	up	with	the	trim	
work.		O.B.C.	Richard	Charron	an	O.B.C.	member	has	been	
doing	this	for	us	for	some	time.	It	was	decided	that	for	
$25.00	a	week	or	$100.00	a	month	we	could	remove	the	
pressure	on	Richard	and	hire	the	Young’s.

Motion	made	by	Louise	Jensen	to	hire	the	Young’s	at

$100.00	per	month	to	take	care	of	the	Lawn	&	Bushes	as

needed.		Seconded		by	Gary	Shartzer.		Motion	carried.

Molly	stated	that	a	week	from	today	they	are	coming	in	to	
do	the	floors.		She	would	like	volunteers	to	help	move	the	
tables	out	of	the	building	on	the	8th	at	2:00	p.m.


Molly	stated	she	has	four	tables	outside	and	would	like	
help	bringing	them	into	the	building	as	they	are	needed	for	
the	Voters.
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Molly	reports	that	she	has	increased	the	price	of	the	
rentals.	Cash	price	for	Saturday’s	is	$750.00,	Credit	Card	is	
$780.00.	Cash	price	for	Friday	and	Saturday	is	$925.00,	

Credit	Card	is	$962.00.		Sunday	is	$650.00	or	$675.00.

Friday	is	$600.00	or	$623.50.		Monday	Thru	Thursday	is

$450.	Or	$467.50.		The	day	before	is	$175.00	or	$182.00.

These	prices	are	subject	to	change	based	on	the	Tax	for	

Marion	County.

Molly	reports	that	or	wheel	barrel	has	gone	missing.	She

Will	purchase	another	one	and	secure	it	with	a	chain.

Thanksgiving:

Molly	has	checked	on	the	prices	for	turkey.		The	cost	is	




between	$12.00	&	$15.00.		Flo	Hoffman	has	volunteered

to	take	on	the		preparation	of	the	Turkey	with	the	Stuffing	

and	Gravy.		Molly	doesn’t	feel	we	need	a	Ham.		Flo	offered

to	prepare	a	Glazed	Ham	for	Christmas.		Louise	
volunteered	to	pick	up	the	Stuffing	at	Bob	Evans.		That	
won’t	be	necessary.	Members	may	bring	a	purchased	
Dessert.		Co	Vid	is	still	on	the	rise.		We	must	be	diligent.

Christmas	is	already	planned	to	be	held	on	Dec.	5th.		This

will	be	held	at	6:00	p.m.		
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Louise	has	volunteered	to	pick	up	side	dishes.

Kitchen:

Louise	Jensen	reports	all	is	well	with	the	kitchen.		She	has

Replaced	Soda’s	etc.

Rentals:

Molly	reports	all	is	well	with	the	rentals.		She	actually	has	a	
booking	in	April	of	2022.		She	has	had	to	turn	people	away	
as	the	dates		they	wanted	are	already	booked.

B.O.D.	It	is	with	sadness	we	are	losing	Nancy	and	Don	
Smith	as	members	of	the	O.B.C./B.O.D.	We	thank	them	for	
their	years	of	service	and	wish	them	well.


Motion	made	to	adjourn	the	meeting	by	Louise	Jensen,	
seconded	by	Florence	Hoffman.


Respectfully	Submitted	By	Florence	M.	Hoffman,	Secretary.




		


		


	 





